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    Dear Chair and Members of the Committee,  

 

    I urge you to support Senate Bill 181.  

 

    Dogs and cats should not be abused in painful experiments on the public’s dime. 

Most Oregonians would be shocked to know that their tax dollars could fund this kind 

of cruelty.?SB181 is a sensible way to make sure public funds reflect public values. 

Torturing dogs and cats for lab research is Not our values. It's cruelty at the highest 

level. 

 

    Please support this responsible and humane legislation and pass this bill.?  

 


